
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           

             
 

 

 

 

Where Learning Adventures Begin… 

Monday 13th May 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are excited to let you know that we have been fortunate enough to book tickets to see the 

fascinating and entertaining comedian, presenter and children’s writer, David Baddiel, at the 

Blue Sky Festival in Corsham.  He will talk about, and read from, his latest adventure, ‘Head 

Kid’.  There will also be the chance for the children to meet the author and have their David 

Baddiel books signed.   

 

The talk will be on Friday 14th June and, to reduce our environmental impact, we will be walking 

to the venue (Springfield Community Campus).  If the weather allows we will be having a picnic 

afterwards so please ensure that your child brings a packed lunch and drink in a refillable 

water bottle.   

 

The cost for each pupil will be £6.08.  Please ensure that payment is made through ParentPay. 

 

Please complete the slip below and return to your child’s class teacher by Friday 24th May 

2019. 

 

Kind regards, 

Charlie and Kate 
________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

I give permission for my child _______________ to attend the David Baddiel Talk at 

Springfield Community Campus. 

 

I give permission for my child to be photographed at the event and for photographs to be 

displayed on the school website.  

 

I have paid £6.08 on ParentPay.    Signed__________________________ 

 
 

 

 
 

Neston Primary School is committed to safeguarding all children 

                 Neston Primary School 
Church Rise 

Neston, Corsham 

Wiltshire 

SN13 9SX 

: 01225 810478 

e.mail: admin@neston.wilts.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs Pam Evans B.A. (Hons) PGCE                                       
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